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CONCORD, NH – On the evening of December 27, 2021, officers from the Concord Police 

Department and the New Hampshire State Police responded to a serious motor vehicle crash 

where a pedestrian was struck in the vicinity of 152 N. State Street. A preliminary investigation 

has revealed that only one vehicle was involved. The pedestrian who was struck later died at 

Concord Hospital. No other injuries were reported.   

 

At this time, the identity of the deceased is being withheld, pending further investigation.  

Anyone with any information related to this incident is asked to call the Concord Police 

Department at 603-225-8600 or anonymously via the Concord Regional Crimeline at 603-226-

3100.  
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